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7th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

We would like to invite you to our Christmas Performance ‘Angel Express’. 

 

To begin our performance the children from Early Years will be singing their 

favourite Christmas songs.   

  

For parents of children in Morning Nursery and Year 2 please join us on: 

 

Wednesday 20th December at 9am until 9:45am   

    

We look for to seeing you at the performance. 

  

Yours sincerely,  

  

 
Mrs A Kabil  
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